
“Way to Go – Model Railways”.

Newsletter # 3. 

Dear Modeller,

It is just a few weeks to the 12th Modelling the Railways of Queensland Convention. 
Registrations are still open for a couple more weeks. This year with the convention centre as
the venue, no limits have been placed on numbers attending. 

It great to see a number of new modellers have registered for the convention. Some 
delegates will be travelling long distances. 

Presenters notes have started to arrive, others have been working on their presentations. 
Included in the notes on the USB drive is a card model of the Yeppoon Goods Shed and CQ 
pineapple bins drawn up by Lynn Zelmer. Of late card kits have become popular and they 
have some awesome detail and colouring.  

John Armstrong has a new book at the printers on Service Vehicles to be released at the 
convention. 

Approximately 20 have indicated they would like to go to the club after the convention for a 
meal and chat. 

Approximately 10 have booked for the Sunday program to Pioneer Steam visit.  

A check of the Queensland Rail website shows the network is free of track closures on the 
Saturday.  

It shaping up to a great day out, Convention Information and Registration Form has been 
attached or came be found on the Convention website. www.qldrailheritage.com/mrqc/  or 
enquiries to the convention email address mrqc2016@gmail.com . Please feel free to share 
the information with your friends or club mates.  

The committee looks forward to see you on Saturday 13th of October at Beenleigh.

Arthur Hayes.
Committee Chairman.
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